
IT CLUB YEARLY RETREAT REPORT  

LOCATION: BUNGKULUNG 

DATES: NOVEMBER 8 - 10, 2023 
Students Participate:138 

Faculty:5 

 

 

 

INTRODUCTION: 

From November 8 to 10, 2023, the IT Club held its annual retreat at Bungkulung, 
offering members a refreshing break from studies and a chance to bond with one 
another. 

 

ACTIVITIES:  

Tree Planting: First-semester students participated in tree planting activities as 
part of their Environmental Studies (EVS) project. This initiative not only 
contributed to environmental conservation but also fostered teamwork and 
responsibility. 

Riverside Visit: We enjoyed a relaxing visit to the riverside, where members 
engaged in leisure activities and appreciated the natural beauty of the surroundings. 

Campfire: In the evenings, we gathered around a campfire, playing games and 
singing songs, which enhanced the camaraderie among members. 

Experience Sharing: Final-year students shared their experiences in the college, 
the IT department, and their overall college life, providing valuable insights and 
inspiration to the junior members. 
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The retreat was a perfect blend of relaxation, environmental contribution, and 
community building, leaving everyone refreshed and motivated. 
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Conclusion: 

The yearly retreat at Bungkulung was a memorable and enriching experience for 
all IT Club members, strengthening bonds and creating lasting memories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


